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25/02/21
A Thuismitheoir,
                         Trusting you are well.  Please see information below regarding children’s return to school as published by the Department of Education on 18th February 2021. 
                         Children in Ranganna 1-3 will return to face to face teaching from 8th March -19th March 2021.  
Canteen facilities will be available for children on site from Monday 9th March.  Dinner menu will be posted onto school website next week when it is ready.  A text local will be sent out to let parents know that it is there.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Gaelscoil na Speiríní is closed on Wednesday 17th March and 18th March 2021.
Remote learning will resume again for children in Rang 1-3 week beginning 22nd March until the start of the Easter holidays.
NB: The Department of Education may update this information-if so, you will be informed accordingly.
Go raibh maith agat
Is mise le meas
Seána Uí Cheallaigh 
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